
To whom it may concern:

Mark Campbell received an email from Eleanor Lott dated 2/19/2015 at 4:53 pm est. explaining that we 

need to file the frequency coordination report and this took some time to complete.  Yadkin Valley 

Telecom, Inc. had contracted out initial assistance for the FCC form 312.  After being provided the 

information and the Form being returned from the FCC, Yadkin Valley Telecom, Inc. chose another 

source, Comsearch.  We found out that we had been provided with incorrect information from the initial 

contractor.  We do not operate in the Ku band and the longitude/ latitude were off some, resulting in 

changes to azimuths.   We did not include payment.  
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